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TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command  
 
SUBJECT: Second World War Veterans – Travel Opportunity   
 
Memo 09.24 
   
 
Hello Comrades, 
 
Veterans Affairs Canada is requesting assistance in submitting nominations of any Second 
World War Veterans who are potentially fit for travel, to join one of the official delegations 
travelling to either Toronto, ON, or to The Netherlands for the 80th Anniversary of the 
Liberation of the Netherlands.  
 
VAC will cover costs associated with travel for the selected Veteran(s) and a caregiver. Nominees 
will be asked to have their physician complete a medical information form to verify they are fit 
for travel.  
 
Please fill out the attached application form and send to info@legionbcyukon.ca by February 
14th. All applications received will be sent to Dominion Command for consideration by Veterans 
Affairs Canada. Nominees will be contacted directly by VAC to determine eligibility.  
 
In comradeship, 
 
Michelle 
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